
 

15th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 7 and Parents/Guardians 

Re: Keeping In Touch 

I hope that you are all staying safe and well and looking after one another.  I 

am writing to say a huge thank you for all the hard work and efforts from our 

pupils and parents in engaging with our new way of learning.  I understand 

how challenging it is to be working from home. 

Please remember that we want all our learners to progress at a pace that is appropriate to them 

and allows them to make progress.  We do not expect them to work solidly for 5 hours each day. 

As parents, please continue to encourage your child to work on tasks and give reassurance that it 

is not absolutely essential to complete all of the given tasks in an hour.  Pupils should work at 

their own pace and be proud of their achievements.  

Thank you to all the pupils and students for also keeping in touch with their mentors and subject 

teachers. I have been delighted to be able to give lots of awards on Classcharts to pupils making 

fantastic effort. 

Our priority, as ever, is the wellbeing and health and safety of our learners. I am so proud of 

each one of you and I hope you are all using the time to look after your family and make the 

most of this unusual and unprecedented situation.  

For all technical issues, please continue to email workingfromhome@yht.wales, for any learning 

issues, please contact your child's subject teacher or mentor by email, or myself at 

smartin@yht.wales  

Take care and stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Stephanie Martin 

KS3 Leader 

smartin@yht.wales 
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